TORONTO TRANSIT COMMISSION



KAREN STINTZ CHAIR MAUREEN ADAMSON VICE-CHAIR ANDY BYFORD CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER Maria Augimeri Raymond Cho Josh Colle Glenn de Baeremaeker Nick di Donato ALAN HEISEY PETER MILCZYN JOHN PARKER ANJU VIRMANI



December 23, 2013

Ms. Ulli Watkiss City Clerk Toronto City Hall 100 Queen Street West Toronto, ON M5H 2N2

Dear Ms. Watkiss:

At its meeting on Thursday, December 19, 2013 the TTC Board considered the attached report entitled, "Bicycle Crossing on St. Clair Avenue West at Poplar Plains Road".

The Board referred this item without recommendation to the Public Works and Infrastructure Committee for consideration as a Poplar Plains Road bicycle route matter.

The foregoing is forwarded for the consideration of the Public Works and Infrastructure Committee.

Sincerely,

Vincent Rodo Chief Financial & Administration Officer

1-11 Attachment

Copy: J. Pennachetti



